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OpenShift for Developers 2021-09-01 ready to build cloud native applications get a hands on introduction
to daily life as a developer crafting code on openshift the open source container application platform
from red hat creating and packaging your apps for deployment on modern distributed systems can be
daunting too often adding infrastructure value can complicate development with this practical guide you
ll learn how to build deploy and manage a multitiered application on openshift authors joshua wood and
brian tannous demonstrate how openshift speeds application development with the kubernetes container
orchestrator at its core openshift simplifies and automates the way you build ship and run code you ll
learn how to use openshift and the quarkus java framework to develop and deploy apps using proven
enterprise technologies and practices that you can apply to code in any language learn the development
cycles for building and deploying on openshift and the tools that drive them use openshift to build
deploy and manage the ongoing lifecycle of an n tier application create a continuous integration and
deployment pipeline to turn your source code changes into production rollouts automate scaling decisions
with metrics and trigger lifecycle events with webhooks
DevOps Culture and Practice with OpenShift 2021-08-23 a practical guide to making the best use of the
openshift container platform based on the real life experiences practices and culture within red hat open
innovation labs key featureslearn how modern software companies deliver business outcomes that matter by
focusing on devops culture and practicesadapt open innovation labs culture and foundational practices
from the open practice libraryimplement a metrics driven approach to application platform and product
understanding what to measure and how to learn and pivotbook description devops culture and practice with
openshift features many different real world practices some people related some process related some
technology related to facilitate successful devops and in turn openshift adoption within your
organization it introduces many devops concepts and tools to connect culture and practice through a
continuous loop of discovery pivots and delivery underpinned by a foundation of collaboration and
software engineering containers and container centric application lifecycle management are now an
industry standard and openshift has a leading position in a flourishing market of enterprise kubernetes
based product offerings devops culture and practice with openshift provides a roadmap for building
empowered product teams within your organization this guide brings together lean agile design thinking
devops culture facilitation and hands on technical enablement all in one book through a combination of
real world stories a practical case study facilitation guides and technical implementation details devops
culture and practice with openshift provides tools and techniques to build a devops culture within your
organization on red hat s openshift container platform what you will learnimplement successful devops
practices and in turn openshift within your organizationdeal with segregation of duties in a continuous
delivery worldunderstand automation and its significance through an application centric viewmanage
continuous deployment strategies such as a b rolling canary and blue greenleverage openshift s jenkins
capability to execute continuous integration pipelinesmanage and separate configuration from static
runtime softwaremaster communication and collaboration enabling delivery of superior software products at
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scale through continuous discovery and continuous deliverywho this book is for this book is for anyone
with an interest in devops practices with openshift or other kubernetes platforms this devops book gives
software architects developers and infra ops engineers a practical understanding of openshift how to use
it efficiently for the effective deployment of application architectures and how to collaborate with
users and stakeholders to deliver business impacting outcomes
OpenShift for Developers 2016-08-04 keen to build web applications for the cloud get a quick hands on
introduction to openshift the open source platform as a service paas offering from red hat with this
practical guide you ll learn the steps necessary to build deploy and host a complete real world
application on openshift without having to slog through long detailed explanations of the technologies
involved openshift enables you to use docker application containers and the kubernetes cluster manager to
automate the way you create ship and run applications through the course of the book you ll learn how to
use openshift and the wildfly application server to build and then immediately deploy a java application
online learn about openshift s core technology including docker based containers and kubernetes use a
virtual machine with openshift installed and configured on your local environment create and deploy your
first application on the openshift platform add language runtime dependencies and connect to a database
trigger an automatic rebuild and redeployment when you push changes to the repository get a working
environment up in minutes with application templates use commands to check and debug your application
create and build docker based images for your application
Deploying to OpenShift 2018-05-02 get an in depth tour of openshift the container based software
deployment and management platform from red hat that provides a secure multi tenant environment for the
enterprise this practical guide describes in detail how openshift building on kubernetes enables you to
automate the way you create ship and run applications in a containerized environment author graham
dumpleton provides the knowledge you need to make the best use of the openshift container platform to
deploy not only your cloud native applications but also more traditional stateful applications developers
and administrators will learn how to run access and manage containers in openshift including how to
orchestrate them at scale build application container images from source and deploy them implement and
extend application image builders use incremental and chained builds to accelerate build times automate
builds by using a webhook to link openshift to a git repository add configuration and secrets to the
container as project resources make an application visible outside the openshift cluster manage
persistent storage inside an openshift container monitor application health and manage the application
lifecycle this book is a perfect follow up to openshift for developers a guide for impatient beginners o
reilly
Red Hat OpenShift on IBM Z Installation Guide 2020-10-16 this ibm redpaper publication provides all the
necessary steps to successfully install red hat openshift 4 4 on ibm z or linuxone servers it also
provides an introduction to openshift nodes red hat enterprise linux coreos and ansible the steps that
are described in this paper are taken from the official pages of the red hat website this ibm redpaper
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publication was written for it architects it specialists and others who are interested in installing red
hat openshift on ibm z
MLOps with Red Hat OpenShift 2024-01-31 build and manage mlops pipelines with this practical guide to
using red hat openshift data science unleashing the power of machine learning workflows key features
grasp mlops and machine learning project lifecycle through concept introductions get hands on with
provisioning and configuring red hat openshift data science explore model training deployment and mlops
pipeline building with step by step instructions purchase of the print or kindle book includes a free pdf
ebook book descriptionmlops with openshift offers practical insights for implementing mlops workflows on
the dynamic openshift platform as organizations worldwide seek to harness the power of machine learning
operations this book lays the foundation for your mlops success starting with an exploration of key mlops
concepts including data preparation model training and deployment you ll prepare to unleash openshift
capabilities kicking off with a primer on containers pods operators and more with the groundwork in place
you ll be guided to mlops workflows uncovering the applications of popular machine learning frameworks
for training and testing models on the platform as you advance through the chapters you ll focus on the
open source data science and machine learning platform red hat openshift data science and its partner
components such as pachyderm and intel openvino to understand their role in building and managing data
pipelines as well as deploying and monitoring machine learning models armed with this comprehensive
knowledge you ll be able to implement mlops workflows on the openshift platform proficiently what you
will learn build a solid foundation in key mlops concepts and best practices explore mlops workflows
covering model development and training implement complete mlops workflows on the red hat openshift
platform build mlops pipelines for automating model training and deployments discover model serving
approaches using seldon and intel openvino get to grips with operating data science and machine learning
workloads in openshift who this book is for this book is for mlops and devops engineers data architects
and data scientists interested in learning the openshift platform particularly developers who want to
learn mlops and its components will find this book useful whether you re a machine learning engineer or
software developer this book serves as an essential guide to building scalable and efficient machine
learning workflows on the openshift platform
OpenShift in Action 2018-05-04 summary openshift in action is a full reference to red hat openshift that
breaks down this robust container platform so you can use it day to day combining docker and kubernetes
openshift is a powerful platform for cluster management scaling and upgrading your enterprise apps it
doesn t matter why you use openshift by the end of this book you ll be able to handle every aspect of it
inside and out foreword by jim whitehurst red hat purchase of the print book includes a free ebook in pdf
kindle and epub formats from manning publications about the technology containers let you package
everything into one neat place and with red hat openshift you can build deploy and run those packages all
in one place combining docker and kubernetes openshift is a powerful platform for cluster management
scaling and upgrading your enterprise apps about the book openshift in action is a full reference to red

https://i-san.tourismthailand.org/


2005 ford mustang service manual [PDF]

i-san.tourismthailand.org

hat openshift that breaks down this robust container platform so you can use it day to day starting with
how to deploy and run your first application you ll go deep into openshift you ll discover crystal clear
explanations of namespaces cgroups and selinux learn to prepare a cluster and even tackle advanced
details like software defined networks and security with real world examples you can take to your own
work it doesn t matter why you use openshift by the end of this book you ll be able to handle every
aspect of it inside and out what s inside written by lead openshift architects rock solid fundamentals of
docker and kubernetes keep mission critical applications up and running manage persistent storage about
the reader for devops engineers and administrators working in a linux based distributed environment about
the authors jamie duncan is a cloud solutions architect for red hat focusing on large scale openshift
deployments john osborne is a principal openshift architect for red hat table of contents part 1
fundamentals getting to know openshift getting started containers are linux part 2 cloud native
applications working with services autoscaling with metrics continuous integration and continuous
deployment part 3 stateful applications creating and managing persistent storage stateful applications
part 4 operations and security authentication and resource access networking security
DevOps with OpenShift 2017-07-10 for many organizations a big part of devops appeal is software
automation using infrastructure as code techniques this book presents developers architects and infra ops
engineers with a more practical option you ll learn how a container centric approach from openshift red
hat s cloud based paas can help your team deliver quality software through a self service view of it
infrastructure three openshift experts at red hat explain how to configure docker application containers
and the kubernetes cluster manager with openshift s developer and operational centric tools discover how
this infrastructure agnostic container management platform can help companies navigate the murky area
where infrastructure as code ends and application automation begins get an application centric view of
automation and understand why it s important learn patterns and practical examples for managing
continuous deployments such as rolling a b blue green and canary implement continuous integration
pipelines with openshift s jenkins capability explore mechanisms for separating and managing
configuration from static runtime software learn how to use and customize openshift s source to image
capability delve into management and operational considerations when working with openshift based
application workloads install a self contained local version of the openshift environment on your
computer
Red Hat OpenShift V4.3 on IBM Power Systems Reference Guide 2020-09-10 this ibm redpaper publication
describes how to deploy red hat openshift v4 3 on ibm power systems servers this book presents reference
architectures for deployment initial sizing guidelines for server storage and ibm cloud paks moreover
this publication delivers information about initial supported power system configurations for red hat
openshift v4 3 deployment bare metal ibm powervm le lpars and others this book serves as a guide for how
to deploy red hat openshift v4 3 and provide start guidelines and recommended practices for implementing
it on power systems and completing it with the supported ibm cloud paks the publication addresses topics
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for developers it architects it specialists sellers and anyone who wants to implement a red hat openshift
v4 3 and ibm cloud paks on ibm power systems this book also provides technical content to transfer how to
skills to the support teams and solution guidance to the sales team this book compliments the
documentation that is available at ibm knowledge center and also aligns with the educational offerings
that are provided by the ibm systems technical education sse
Building a Red Hat OpenShift Environment on IBM Z 2022-08-10 cybersecurity is the most important arm of
defense against cyberattacks with the recent increase in cyberattacks corporations must focus on how they
are combating these new high tech threats when establishing best practices a corporation must focus on
employees access to specific workspaces and information ibm z focuses on allowing high processing virtual
environments while maintaining a high level of security in each workspace organizations not only need to
adjust their approach to security but also their approach to it environments to meet new customer needs
and expectations organizations must take a more agile approach to their business ibm z allows companies
to work with hybrid and multi cloud environments that allows more ease of use for the user and efficiency
overall working with ibm z organizations can also work with many databases that are included in ibm cloud
pak for data ibm cloud pak for data allows organizations to make more informed decisions with improved
data usage along with the improved data usage organizations can see the effects from working in a red hat
openshift environment red hat openshift is compatible across many hardware services and allows the user
to run applications in the most efficient manner the purpose of this ibm redbooks publication is to
introduce ibm z and linuxone platforms and how they work with the red hat openshift environment and
ibmcloud pak for data provide examples and the uses of ibm z with cloud paks for data that show data
gravity consistent development experience and consolidation and business resiliency the target audience
for this book is ibm z technical specialists it architects and system administrators
Red Hat OpenShift Container Platform for IBM zCX 2022-10-25 application modernization is essential for
continuous improvements to your business value modernizing your applications includes improvements to
your software architecture application infrastructure development techniques and business strategies all
of which allows you to gain increased business value from existing application code ibm z os container
extensions ibm zcx is a part of the ibm z os operating system it makes it possible to run linux on ibm z
applications that are packaged as docker container images on z os application developers can develop and
data centers can operate popular open source packages linux applications ibm software and third party
software together with z os applications and data this ibm redbooks publication presents the capabilities
of ibm zcx along with several use cases that demonstrate red hat openshift container platform for ibm zcx
and the application modernization benefits your business can realize
Kubernetes Operators 2020-02-21 operators are a way of packaging deploying and managing kubernetes
applications a kubernetes application doesn t just run on kubernetes it s composed and managed in
kubernetes terms operators add application specific operational knowledge to a kubernetes cluster making
it easier to automate complex stateful applications and to augment the platform operators can coordinate
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application upgrades seamlessly react to failures automatically and streamline repetitive maintenance
like backups think of operators as site reliability engineers in software they work by extending the
kubernetes control plane and api helping systems integrators cluster administrators and application
developers reliably deploy and manage key services and components using real world examples authors jason
dobies and joshua wood demonstrate how to use operators today and how to create operators for your
applications with the operator framework and sdk learn how to establish a kubernetes cluster and deploy
an operator examine a range of operators from usage to implementation explore the three pillars of the
operator framework the operator sdk the operator lifecycle manager and operator metering build operators
from the ground up using the operator sdk build package and run an operator in development testing and
production phases learn how to distribute your operator for installation on kubernetes clusters
Red Hat OpenShift on Public Cloud with IBM Block Storage 2020-08-03 the purpose of this document is to
show how to install redhat openshift container platform ocp on amazon web services aws public cloud with
openshift installer a method that is known as installer provisioned infrastructure ipi we also describe
how to validate the installation of ibm container storage interface csi driver on ocp 4 2 that is
installed on aws this document also describes the installation of ocp 4 x on aws with customization and
ocp 4 x installation on ibm cloud this document discusses how to provision internet small computer system
interface iscsi storage that is made available by ibm spectrum virtualize for public cloud svpc that is
deployed on aws finally the document discusses the use of red hat openshift command line interface cli
ocp web console graphical user interface gui and aws console
An Implementation of Red Hat OpenShift Network Isolation Using Multiple Ingress Controllers 2021-07-28
red hat openshift is a great platform for developing testing and running applications it handles
multitenancy within red hat openshift cluster by using users and namespaces which allows it to run
different production applications and workloads on the same red hat openshift cluster this ibm redpaper
describes network isolation on a multitenant red hat openshift cluster
OpenShift for Developers 2016-08-04 keen to build web applications for the cloud get a quick hands on
introduction to openshift the open source platform as a service paas offering from red hat with this
practical guide you ll learn the steps necessary to build deploy and host a complete real world
application on openshift without having to slog through long detailed explanations of the technologies
involved openshift enables you to use docker application containers and the kubernetes cluster manager to
automate the way you create ship and run applications through the course of the book you ll learn how to
use openshift and the wildfly application server to build and then immediately deploy a java application
online learn about openshift s core technology including docker based containers and kubernetes use a
virtual machine with openshift installed and configured on your local environment create and deploy your
first application on the openshift platform add language runtime dependencies and connect to a database
trigger an automatic rebuild and redeployment when you push changes to the repository get a working
environment up in minutes with application templates use commands to check and debug your application
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create and build docker based images for your application
IBM Storage for Red Hat OpenShift Blueprint 2020-12-18 this ibm blueprint is intended to facilitate the
deployment of ibm storage for red hat openshift container platform by using detailed hardware
specifications to build a system it describes the associated parameters for configuring persistent
storage within a red hat openshift container platform environment to complete the tasks you must
understand red hat openshift ibm storage the ibm block storage container storage interface csi driver and
the ibm spectrum scale csi driver the information in this document is distributed on an as is basis
without any warranty that is either expressed or implied support assistance for the use of this material
is limited to situations where ibm storwize or ibm flashsystem storage devices enterprise storage server
and ibm spectrum scale are supported and entitled and where the issues are not specific to a blueprint
implementation ibm storage suite for ibm cloud paks is an offering bundle that includes software defined
storage from ibm and red hat use this document for more information about how to deploy ibm storage
product licenses that are obtained through storage suite for cloud paks ibm spectrum virtualize and ibm
spectrum scale
Deploying SAP Software in Red Hat OpenShift on IBM Power Systems 2021-04-22 this ibm redpaper publication
documents how to containerize and deploy sap software into red hat openshift 4 kubernetes clusters on ibm
power systems by using predefined red hat ansible scripts different configurations and theoretical
knowledge and it documents the findings through sample scenarios this paper documents the following
topics running sap s 4hana sap hana and sap netweaver on premises software in containers that are
deployed in red hat openshift 4 on ibm power systems hardware existing sap systems running on ibm power
systems can be repackaged at customer sites into containers that use predefined red hat ansible scripts
these containers can be deployed multiple times into red hat openshift 4 kubernetes clusters on ibm power
systems the target audiences for this paper are chief information officers cios that are interested in
containerized solutions of sap enterprise resource planning erp systems developers that need
containerized environments and system administrators that provide and manage the infrastructure with
underpinning automation this paper complements the documentation that is available at ibm knowledge
center and it aligns with the educational materials that are provided by ibm garagetm for systems
education
Storage Multi-tenancy for Red Hat OpenShift Container Platform with IBM Storage 2021-06-18 with ibm
spectrum virtualize and the object based access control you can implement multi tenancy and secure
storage usage in a red hat openshift environment this ibm redpaper publication shows you how to secure
the storage usage from the openshift user to the ibm spectrum virtualize array you see how to restrict
storage usage in a red hat openshift container platform to avoid the over consumption of storage by one
or more user these uses cases can be expanded to the use of this control to provide assistance with
billing
OpenShift Security Guide 2020-05 the openshift security guide was created to help those in cloud
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infrastructure and security engineering roles address the many security challenges facing them cloud
security is complex and red hat understands that users need more than just guidance in technical system
configurations the authors have identified approaches that aid in the triaging of security trade offs and
risk policy enforcement reporting and the validation of system configuration cloud infrastructure and
security engineering roles are central to establishing and preserving security postures it is the book s
intent to support these roles by providing the proper mixture of conceptual organizational and technical
guidance thereby increasing the security vigilance and effectiveness of those with such responsibilities
for the cloud security auditor whether in an internal role or as a third party assessment organization
this book intends to provide the technical guidance needed to verify validate and enforce security
controls for technology professionals charged with security policy management this book should offer
insight into related organizational policy functional testing and data stewardship tasks while augmenting
knowledge in these areas while the book speaks to openshift from a holistic infrastructure perspective it
does cover areas that application developers and reliability engineers may find valuable with the ever
evolving trends in container based microservices baking security into the continuous integration and
delivery pipelines is a fundamental requirement build and runtime security features are discussed and
advantages of a secure container baseline image are covered as well readers are not expected to have
expert level knowledge of core openshift concepts however basic knowledge of linux containers and
kubernetes from a user or administrative perspective will certainly be useful especially when reading
through some of the technical implementation described in the chapters
Knative Cookbook 2020-04-09 enterprise developers face several challenges when it comes to building
serverless applications such as integrating applications and building container images from source with
more than 60 practical recipes this cookbook helps you solve these issues with knative the first
serverless platform natively designed for kubernetes each recipe contains detailed examples and exercises
along with a discussion of how and why it works if you have a good understanding of serverless computing
and kubernetes core resources such as deployment services routes and replicas the recipes in this
cookbook show you how to apply knative in real enterprise application development authors kamesh sampath
and burr sutter include chapters on autoscaling build and eventing observability knative on openshift and
more with this cookbook you ll learn how to efficiently build deploy and manage modern serverless
workloads apply knative in real enterprise scenarios including advanced eventing monitor your knative
serverless applications effectively integrate knative with ci cd principles such as using pipelines for
faster more successful production deployments deploy a rich ecosystem of enterprise integration patterns
and connectors in apache camel k as kubernetes and knative components
Using the IBM Block Storage CSI Driver in a Red Hat OpenShift Environment 2021-05-12 redhat openshift
container platform is one of the leading enterprise grade container orchestration platforms it is
designed for rapid deployment of web applications databases and microservices categorized as a container
orchestration platform as a service paas it is based on open industry standards such as the container
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runtime interface open cri o and kubernetes openshift allow developers to focus on the code while the
platform manages the complex it operations and processes although open source community driven container
orchestration platforms are available such as okd and kubernetes this ibm redpaper publication focuses on
red hat openshift it describes the basic concepts of openshift persistent storage architecture and its
integration into ibm cloud paks the deployment of the ibm block storage csi driver also is discussed this
publication also describes the concepts technology and current working practices for installing the
container storage interface csi plug in for kubernetes to use ibm enterprise storage platforms for
persistent storage coupled with red hat openshift container platform ocp this publication also provides
an overview of containers kubernetes and openshift for context it is expected that the reader has a
working knowledge of these underlying technologies it also includes architectural examples of the
orchestration platform will be given this paper serves as a guide about how to deploy the csi driver for
block storage by using the ds8000 and spectrum virtualize platforms as persistent storage in a red hat
openshift platform the publication is intended for storage administrators it architects openshift
technical specialists and anyone who wants to integrate ibm enterprise storage on openshift v4 3 4 4 4 5
on ibm power ibm z and x86 systems
Deployment and Usage Guide for Running AI Workloads on Red Hat OpenShift and NVIDIA DGX Systems with IBM
Spectrum Scale 2020-11-30 this ibm redpaper publication describes the architecture installation procedure
and results for running a typical training application that works on an automotive data set in an
orchestrated and secured environment that provides horizontal scalability of gpu resources across
physical node boundaries for deep neural network dnn workloads this paper is mostly relevant for systems
engineers system administrators or system architects that are responsible for data center infrastructure
management and typical day to day operations such as system monitoring operational control asset
management and security audits this paper also describes ibm spectrum lsf as a workload manager and ibm
spectrum discover as a metadata search engine to find the right data for an inference job and automate
the data science workflow with the help of this solution the data location which may be on different
storage systems and time of availability for the ai job can be fully abstracted which provides valuable
information for data scientists
Using the IBM Block Storage CSI Driver in a Red Hat OpenShift Environment 2021 redhat openshift container
platform is one of the leading enterprise grade container orchestration platforms it is designed for
rapid deployment of web applications databases and microservices categorized as a container orchestration
platform as a service paas it is based on open industry standards such as the container runtime interface
open cri o and kubernetes openshift allow developers to focus on the code while the platform manages the
complex it operations and processes although open source community driven container orchestration
platforms are available such as okd and kubernetes this ibm redpaper publication focuses on red hat
openshift it describes the basic concepts of openshift persistent storage architecture and its
integration into ibm cloud paks the deployment of the ibm block storage csi driver also is discussed this
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publication also describes the concepts technology and current working practices for installing the
container storage interface csi plug in for kubernetes to use ibm enterprise storage platforms for
persistent storage coupled with red hat openshift container platform ocp this publication also provides
an overview of containers kubernetes and openshift for context it is expected that the reader has a
working knowledge of these underlying technologies it also includes architectural examples of the
orchestration platform will be given this paper serves as a guide about how to deploy the csi driver for
block storage by using the ds8000 and spectrum virtualize platforms as persistent storage in a red hat
openshift platform the publication is intended for storage administrators it architects openshift
technical specialists and anyone who wants to integrate ibm enterprise storage on openshift v4 3 4 4 4 5
on ibm power ibm z and x86 systems
Software Defined Data Center with Red Hat Cloud and Open Source IT Operations Management 2020-11-04 this
ibm redbooks publication delivers a site reliability engineering sre solution for cloud workloads that
uses red hat openstack for infrastructure as a service iaas red hat openshift for platform as a service
paas and it operations management that uses open source tools today customers are no longer living in a
world of licensed software curiosity increased the demand for investigating the open source world for
community open source and enterprise grade applications ibm as one of the contributors to the open source
community is interested in helping the software be maintained and supported having companies such as ibm
support the evolution of open source software helps to keep the open source community striving for
enterprise grade open source solutions lately companies are working on deciphering how to take advantage
of enterprise and community open source to implement in their enterprises the business case for open
source software is no longer a mystery and no surprise that most of the new positions in it enterprises
are related to open source projects the ability of a large enterprise to manage this sort of
implementations is to engage in a hypertrophied cooperation where the ability to not only cooperate with
teams and people outside your organization but also to find new ways of working together and devise new
ways to improve the software and its code a goal for this publication is to help the client s journey
into the open source space and implement a private cloud container based architecture with the ability to
manage the entire it service management processes from the open source framework this publication
describes the architecture and implementation details of the solution although not every piece of this
solution is documented here this book does provide instructions for what was achieved incorporating open
source technologies moreover with this publication the team shares their collaboration experiences
working in a team of technologists open source developers red hat and the open source community this
publication is for designers developers managers and anyone who is considering starting a cloud open
source project or users who started that journey this book also can be a manual to guide the
implementation of a technical viable architecture and help those enterprises participate in an open
source project but have not done so before the reader must be familiar with principles in programming and
basic software engineering concepts such as source code compilers and patches
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IBM Storage for Red Hat OpenShift Container Platform V3.11 Blueprint Version 1 Release 1 2019-09-29 ibm
storage for red hat openshift container platform is a comprehensive container ready solution that
includes all the hardware software components necessary to setup and or expand your red hat openshift
container platform v3 11 environment ibm storage bringing enterprise data services to containers in this
blueprint learn how to combine the benefits of ibm systems with the performance of ibm storage solutions
so that you can deliver the right services to your clients today build a 24 by 7 by 365 enterprise class
private cloud with red hat openshift container platform leverage enterprise class services such as nvme
based flash performance high data availability and advanced container security ibm storage for red hat
openshift container platform designed for your devops environment for on premises deployment with easy to
consume components built to perform and scale for your enterprise simplify your journey to cloud with pre
tested and validated blueprints engineered to enable rapid deployment and peace of mind as you move to a
hybrid multicloud environment you now have the capabilities
Hybrid Cloud Apps with OpenShift and Kubernetes 2021-06-08 selling your cto on the merits of openshift
and kubernetes is only the beginning to operate and scale openshift you also need to know how to manage
and expose resources to application teams and continuously deliver changes to the applications running in
these environments with this practical book new and experienced developers and operators will learn
specific techniques for operationalizing openshift and kubernetes in the enterprise industry experts
michael elder jake kitchener and brad topol show you how to run openshift and kubernetes in production
and deliver your applications to a highly available secure and scalable platform you ll learn how to
build a strong foundation in advanced cluster operational topics such as tenancy management scheduling
and capacity management cost management continuous delivery and more examine the fundamental concepts of
kubernetes architecture get different kubernetes and openshift environments up and running dive into
advanced resource management topics including capacity planning learn how to support high availability
inside a single cluster use production level approaches for continuous delivery and code promotion across
clusters explore hybrid cloud use cases including multicluster provisioning upgrading and policy support
devise and deliver disaster recovery strategies
An Implementation of Red Hat OpenShift Network Isolation Using Multiple Ingress Controllers 2021 red hat
openshift is a great platform for developing testing and running applications it handles multitenancy
within red hat openshift cluster by using users and namespaces which allows it to run different
production applications and workloads on the same red hat openshift cluster this ibm redpaper describes
network isolation on a multitenant red hat openshift cluster
Learn OpenShift 2018-07-30 gain hands on experience of installing openshift origin 3 9 in a production
configuration and managing applications using the platform you built key features gain hands on
experience of working with kubernetes and docker learn how to deploy and manage applications in openshift
get a practical approach to managing applications on a cloud based platform explore multi site and ha
architectures of openshift for production book description docker containers transform application
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delivery technologies to make them faster and more reproducible and to reduce the amount of time wasted
on configuration managing docker containers in the multi node or multi datacenter environment is a big
challenge which is why container management platforms are required openshift is a new generation of
container management platforms built on top of both docker and kubernetes it brings additional
functionality to the table something that is lacking in kubernetes this new functionality significantly
helps software development teams to bring software development processes to a whole new level in this
book we ll start by explaining the container architecture docker and cri o overviews then we ll look at
container orchestration and kubernetes we ll cover openshift installation and its basic and advanced
components moving on we ll deep dive into concepts such as deploying application openshift you ll learn
how to set up an end to end delivery pipeline while working with applications in openshift as a developer
or devops finally you ll discover how to properly design openshift in production environments this book
gives you hands on experience of designing building and operating openshift origin 3 9 as well as
building new applications or migrating existing applications to openshift what you will learn understand
the core concepts behind containers and container orchestration tools understand docker kubernetes and
openshift and their relation to cri o install and work with kubernetes and openshift understand how to
work with persistent storage in openshift understand basic and advanced components of openshift including
security and networking manage deployment strategies and application s migration in openshift understand
and design openshift high availability who this book is for the book is for system administrators devops
engineers solutions architects or any stakeholder who wants to understand the concept and business value
of openshift
Fedora 10 and Red Hat Enterprise Linux Bible 2009-04-29 as a market leading free open source linux
operating system os fedora 10 is implemented in red hat enterprise linux and serves as an excellent os
for those who want more frequent updates bestselling author christopher negus offers an ideal companion
resource for both new and advanced linux users he presents clear thorough instructions so you can learn
how to make linux installation simple and painless take advantage of the desktop interface and use the
linux shell file system and text editor he also describes key system administration skills including
setting up users automating system tasks backing up and restoring files and understanding the latest
security issues and threats included is both a dvd distribution of fedora linux 10 and a bootable fedora
livecd note cd rom dvd and other supplementary materials are not included as part of ebook file
Enterprise Java Microservices 2018-09-27 summary enterprise java microservices is an example rich
tutorial that shows how to design and manage large scale java applications as a collection of
microservices purchase of the print book includes a free ebook in pdf kindle and epub formats from
manning publications about the technology large applications are easier to develop and maintain when you
build them from small simple components java developers now enjoy a wide range of tools that support
microservices application development including right sized app servers open source frameworks and well
defined patterns best of all you can build microservices applications using your existing java skills
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about the book enterprise java microservices teaches you to design and build jvm based microservices
applications you ll start by learning how microservices designs compare to traditional java ee
applications always practical author ken finnigan introduces big picture concepts along with the tools
and techniques you ll need to implement them you ll discover ecosystem components like netflix hystrix
for fault tolerance and master the just enough application server jeas approach to ensure smooth
operations you ll also examine monitoring security testing and deploying to the cloud what s inside the
microservices mental model cloud native development strategies for fault tolerance and monitoring
securing your finished applications about the reader this book is for java developers familiar with java
ee about the author ken finnigan leads the thorntail project at red hat which seeks to make developing
microservices for the cloud with java and java ee as easy as possible table of contents part 1
microservices basics enterprise java microservices developing a simple restful microservice just enough
application server for microservices microservices testing cloud native development part 2 implementing
enterprise java microservices consuming microservices discovering microservices for consumption
strategies for fault tolerance and monitoring securing a microservice architecting a microservice hybrid
data streaming with apache kafka
Red Hat Enterprise Linux 8 Administration 2021-11-11 develop the skills to manage and administer red hat
enterprise linux and get ready to earn the rhcsa certification key featureslearn the most common
administration and security tasks and manage enterprise linux infrastructures efficientlyassess your
knowledge using self assessment questions based on real world examplesunderstand how to apply the
concepts of core systems administration in the real worldbook description whether in infrastructure or
development as a devops or site reliability engineer linux skills are now more relevant than ever for any
it job forming the foundation of understanding the most basic layer of your architecture with red hat
enterprise linux rhel becoming the most popular choice for enterprises worldwide achieving the red hat
certified system administrator rhcsa certification will validate your linux skills to install configure
and troubleshoot applications and services on rhel systems complete with easy to follow tutorial style
content self assessment questions tips best practices and practical exercises with detailed solutions
this book covers essential rhel commands user and group management software management networking
fundamentals and much more you ll start by learning how to create an rhel 8 virtual machine and get to
grips with essential linux commands you ll then understand how to manage users and groups on an rhel 8
system install software packages and configure your network interfaces and firewall as you advance the
book will help you explore disk partitioning lvm configuration stratis volumes disk compression with vdo
and container management with podman buildah and skopeo by the end of this book you ll have covered
everything included in the rhcsa ex200 certification and be able to use this book as a handy on the job
desktop reference guide this book and its contents are solely the work of miguel perez colino pablo
iranzo gomez and scott mccarty the content does not reflect the views of their employer red hat inc this
work has no connection to red hat inc and is not endorsed or supported by red hat inc what you will
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learndeploy rhel 8 in different footprints from bare metal and virtualized to the cloudmanage users and
software on local and remote systems at scalediscover how to secure a system with selinux openscap and
firewalldgain an overview of storage components with lvm stratis and vdomaster remote administration with
passwordless ssh and tunnelsmonitor your systems for resource usage and take actions to fix
issuesunderstand the boot process performance optimizations and containerswho this book is for this book
is for it professionals or students who want to start a career in linux administration and anyone who
wants to take the rhcsa 8 certification exam basic knowledge of linux and familiarity with the linux
command line is necessary
Architecting and Operating OpenShift Clusters 2019-09-06 design and architect resilient openshift
clusters and gain a keen understanding of how hundreds of projects are integrated into a powerful
solution while there are many openshift resources available for developers this book focuses on the key
elements of infrastructure and operations that teams need when looking to integrate and maintain this
platform you ll review important concepts such as repeatable deployment techniques advanced openshift
rbac capabilities monitoring clusters and integrating with external services you ll also see how to run
specialized workloads in openshift and how to deploy non web based applications on the platform all
designed to help cultivate best practices as your organization continue evolve in microservices
architectures openshift has become the main enterprise kubernetes distribution and its market penetration
continues to growth at rapid rate while openshift s documentation provides a great list of configuration
options to work with the platform it can be a daunting task to wade through architecting and operating
openshift clusters breaks this content down into clear and useful concepts to provide you with a solid
understanding of the openshift internal architecture what you ll learn operate high availability in muti
tenant ocp clusters understand openshift sdn models capabilities and storage classes integrate ocp with
existing data center capabilities and ci cd pipelines support advanced capabilities like istio multus
kubernetes operators hybrid deployments who this book is for cloud architects openshift cluster
administrators and teams supporting developers in openshift environments who have a basic understanding
of this platform and microservices architectures
Red Hat and IT Security 2020-11-21 use red hat s security tools to establish a set of security strategies
that work together to help protect your digital data you will begin with the basic concepts of it
security and devops with topics such as cia triage security standards network and system security
controls and configuration hybrid cloud infrastructure security and the ci cd process next you will
integrate and automate security into the devops cycle infrastructure and security as code you will also
learn how to automate with red hat ansible automation platform and about hybrid cloud infrastructure the
later chapters will cover hyper converged infrastructure and its security red hat smart management
predictive analytics with red hat insights and red hat security auditing to ensure best security
practices lastly you will see the different types of case studies with real world examples red hat and it
security will help you get a better understanding of it security concepts from a network and system
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administration perspective it will help you to understand how the it infrastructure landscape can change
by implementing specific security best practices and integrating red hat products and solutions to
counter against modern cybersecurity threats what you will learn understand it infrastructure security
and its best practices implement hybrid cloud infrastructure realign devops process into devsecops
emphasizing security implement automation in it infrastructure services using red hat ansible explore red
hat smart management predictive analytics and auditing who this book is for it professionals handling
network system administration or the it infrastructure of an organization devops professionals and
cybersecurity analysts would find the book useful
Red Hat OpenShift V4.3 on IBM Power Systems Reference Guide 2020 this is the ebook version of the print
title learn prepare and practice for red hat rhcsa 8 ex200 exam success with this cert guide from pearson
it certification a leader in it certification learning master red hat rhcsa 8 ex200 exam topics assess
your knowledge with chapter ending quizzes review key concepts with exam preparation tasks practice with
four unique practice tests learn from two full hours of video training from the author s red hat
certified system administrator rhcsa complete video course 3rd edition red hat rhcsa 8 cert guide is a
best of breed exam study guide leading linux consultant author and instructor sander van vugt shares
preparation hints and test taking tips helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your
conceptual knowledge and hands on skills material is presented in a concise manner focusing on increasing
your understanding and retention of exam topics the book presents you with an organized test preparation
routine through the use of proven series elements and techniques exam topic lists make referencing easy
chapter ending exam preparation tasks help you drill on key concepts you must know thoroughly review
questions help you assess your knowledge and a final preparation chapter guides you through tools and
resources to help you craft your final study plan well regarded for its level of detail assessment
features and challenging review questions and exercises this study guide helps you master the concepts
and techniques that will enable you to succeed on the exam the first time including basic system
management installation tools file management text files rhel8 connections user group management
permissions and network configuration operating running systems managing software processes storage and
advanced storage working with systemd scheduling tasks and configuring logging advanced system
administration managing the kernel and boot procedures essential troubleshooting bash shell scripting
managing network services configuring ssh firewalls and time services managing apache http services and
se linux and accessing network storage
Red Hat RHCSA 8 Cert Guide 2019-11-04 intrigued by the possibilities of developing web applications in
the cloud with this concise book you get a quick hands on introduction to openshift the open source
platform as a service paas offering from red hat you ll learn the steps necessary to build deploy and
host a complete real world application on openshift without having to read long detailed explanations of
the technologies involved though the book uses python application examples in other languages are
available on github if you can build web applications use a command line and program in java python ruby
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node js php or perl you re ready to get started dive in and create your first example application with
openshift modify the example with your own code and hot deploy the changes add components such as a
database task scheduling and monitoring use external libraries and dependencies in your application delve
into networking persistent storage and backup options explore ways to adapt your team processes to use
openshift learn openshift terms technologies and commands get a list of resources to learn more about
openshift and paas
Getting Started with OpenShift 2014-05-14 gain hands on experience of installing openshift origin 3 9 in
a production configuration and managing applications using the platform you built key features gain hands
on experience of working with kubernetes and docker learn how to deploy and manage applications in
openshift get a practical approach to managing applications on a cloud based platform explore multi site
and ha architectures of openshift for production book description docker containers transform application
delivery technologies to make them faster and more reproducible and to reduce the amount of time wasted
on configuration managing docker containers in the multi node or multi datacenter environment is a big
challenge which is why container management platforms are required openshift is a new generation of
container management platforms built on top of both docker and kubernetes it brings additional
functionality to the table something that is lacking in kubernetes this new functionality significantly
helps software development teams to bring software development processes to a whole new level in this
book we ll start by explaining the container architecture docker and cri o overviews then we ll look at
container orchestration and kubernetes we ll cover openshift installation and its basic and advanced
components moving on we ll deep dive into concepts such as deploying application openshift you ll learn
how to set up an end to end delivery pipeline while working with applications in openshift as a developer
or devops finally you ll discover how to properly design openshift in production environments this book
gives you hands on experience of designing building and operating openshift origin 3 9 as well as
building new applications or migrating existing applications to openshift what you will learn understand
the core concepts behind containers and container orchestration tools understand docker kubernetes and
openshift and their relation to cri o install and work with kubernetes and openshift understand how to
work with persistent storage in openshift understand basic and advanced components of openshift including
security and networking manage deployment strategies and application s migration in openshift understand
and design openshift high availability who this book is for the book is for system administrators devops
engineers solutions architects or any stakeholder who wants to understand the concept and business value
of openshift
Learn OpenShift 2018-07-30 optimized for kubernetes quarkus is designed to help you create java
applications that are cloud first container native and serverless capable with this cookbook authors alex
soto bueno and jason porter from red hat provide detailed solutions for installing interacting with and
using quarkus in the development and production of microservices the recipes in this book show midlevel
to senior developers familiar with java enterprise application development how to get started with
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quarkus quickly you ll become familiar with how quarkus works within the wider java ecosystem and
discover ways to adapt this framework to your particular needs you ll learn how to shorten the
development cycle by enabling live reloading in dev mode connect to and communicate with kafka develop
with the reactive programming model easily add fault tolerance to your services build your application as
a kubernetes ready container ease development with openapi and test a native quarkus application
Quarkus Cookbook 2020-07-14 build fast efficient kubernetes based java applications using the quarkus
framework microprofile and java standards in kubernetes native microservices with quarkus and
microprofile you ll learn how to deploy enterprise java applications on kubernetes develop applications
using the quarkus runtime compile natively using graalvm for blazing speed create efficient microservices
applications take advantage of microprofile specifications popular java frameworks like spring were
designed long before kubernetes and the microservices revolution kubernetes native microservices with
quarkus and microprofile introduces next generation tools that have been cloud native and kubernetes
aware right from the beginning written by veteran java developers john clingan and ken finnigan this book
shares expert insight into quarkus and microprofile directly from contributors at red hat you ll learn
how to utilize these modern tools to create efficient enterprise java applications that are easy to
deploy maintain and expand about the technology build microservices efficiently with modern kubernetes
first tools quarkus works naturally with containers and kubernetes radically simplifying the development
and deployment of microservices this powerful framework minimizes startup time and memory use
accelerating performance and reducing hosting cost and because it s java from the ground up it integrates
seamlessly with your existing jvm codebase about the book kubernetes native microservices with quarkus
and microprofile teaches you to build microservices using containers kubernetes and the quarkus framework
you ll immediately start developing a deployable application using quarkus and the microprofile apis then
you ll explore the startup and runtime gains quarkus delivers out of the box and also learn how to
supercharge performance by compiling natively using graalvm along the way you ll see how to integrate a
quarkus application with spring and pick up pro tips for monitoring and managing your microservices what
s inside deploy enterprise java applications on kubernetes develop applications using the quarkus runtime
framework compile natively using graalvm for blazing speed take advantage of microprofile specifications
about the reader for intermediate java developers comfortable with java ee jakarta ee or spring some
experience with docker and kubernetes required about the author john clingan is a senior principal
product manager at red hat where he works on enterprise java standards and quarkus ken finnigan is a
senior principal software engineer at workday previously at red hat working on quarkus table of contents
part 1 introduction 1 introduction to quarkus microprofile and kubernetes 2 your first quarkus
application part 2 developing microservices 3 configuring microservices 4 database access with panache 5
clients for consuming other microservices 6 application health 7 resilience strategies 8 reactive in an
imperative world 9 developing spring microservices with quarkus part 3 observability api definition and
security of microservices 10 capturing metrics 11 tracing microservices 12 api visualization 13 securing
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a microservice
Kubernetes Native Microservices with Quarkus and MicroProfile 2022-03-01 ibm storage for red hat
openshift is a comprehensive container ready solution that includes all the hardware software components
necessary to setup and or expand your red hat openshift environment this blueprint includes red hat
openshift container platform and uses container storage interface csi standards ibm storage brings
enterprise data services to containers in this blueprint learn how to combine the benefits of ibm systems
with the performance of ibm storage solutions so that you can deliver the right services to your clients
today build a 24 by 7 by 365 enterprise class private cloud with red hat openshift container platform
utilizing new open source container storage interface csi drivers leverage enterprise class services such
as nvme based flash performance high data availability and advanced container security ibm storage for
red hat openshift container platform is designed for your devops environment for on premises deployment
with easy to consume components built to perform and scale for your enterprise simplify your journey to
cloud with pre tested and validated blueprints engineered to enable rapid deployment and peace of mind as
you move to a hybrid multicloud environment you now have the capabilities
IBM Storage for Red Hat OpenShift Blueprint Version 1 Release 3 2020
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